
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

 

Parent and Teacher Drop-In  
 

Thursday 13th July  
 

Thursday 6th July  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to welcome you to an informal parent drop-in taking place on Thursday 13th 
July, from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. This is chance to meet with your child’s current class teacher 
to discuss their progress, as well as going to see your child’s new class teacher from 
September.  
 
You do not have to book an appointment for this afternoon and teachers will be in classrooms 
to talk to parents at the above times. You are more than welcome to bring your child with you 
to see the teachers.  
 
Yours faithfully   

 
 

Mr J Williams 
Headteacher  
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